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What we’ve been up to 

We hope you all had a lovely half term last 

week. We have enjoyed hearing what you all 

got up to from the children. 

Before half term we finished of our theme of 

traditional tales by focusing on the stories Little 

Red Riding Hood and The Gingerbread Man. 

All of the children really enjoyed last half terms 

theme and it was lovely to share all of the 

different stories together. This half term our 

theme is into the woods. This week we have 

been looking at the story Owl Babies. The 

children enjoyed going outside and collecting 

sticks and leaves for our story tray. To go 

along with the story we have all decorated an 

owl picture. We have also been able to be 

outside in the garden on the days that it hasn’t 

rained! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Week 

Next Thursday, March 6th is 

world book day. If your child 

atteneds Pre-school on this 

day they are more than 

welcome to come dressed as a character from 

one of their favourite books. Please do not feel 

that you need to buy anything special for this!  

We are going to be celebrating books all week 

and we would love to read as many as 

possible. Your child/ren are more than 

welcome to bring in their favourite books so 

that we can read and enjoy them together! 

 

Fundraising  

As you know we are currently trying to 

fundraise and apply for some grants to help us 

to improve our garden area. We already have 

some events/activites planned but if you have 

any ideas of fundraising events that we cold 

hold or grants that we could apply for then 

please do let us know. 

 

Morning Drop Off 

Please make sure that your child has hung up 

their belonging on their pegs and are ready for 

the day and have entered Pre-School before 

leaving.    
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Gate 

When entering / leaving Pre School please 

make sure that you shut the gate behind you 

as this is a safety risk. It is also for us to know 

who is on site. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MARCH 2025 

Mon 3rd – Fri 7th – Book week 

Thurs 6th – World Book Day  

Fri 21st – Red Nose Day 

Mon 31st – Stay and play 9:00am-10:30am 

all welcome 

 


